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C 28 (2020-21) 

 
To  
 
Whole School Parents,  
 

Reference: Formation of Houses for Academic Session 20-21. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The single biggest way to impact a society is to focus on the development of leadership skills in the 

young learners. There is almost no limit to the potential of a child. Today with a wide range of 

exposure, we need to raise them as leaders and continuously develop them, to be the future flag 

bearers.   

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir is thus pleased to share the formation of Houses for Session 20-21  

as it is the House System that enables to channelize the pent up energies of our learners in the right 

direction and they will become competent enough to become problem solvers and handle all complex 

activities with an undaunted enthusiasm and vigour. 

 One of the main objectives of the House is also to foster among the students a sense of 

collective responsibility and solidarity and at the same time kindle and develop the creative 

qualities latent in every child. 

 Each House will be headed by a student designated as House Captain, Vice -Captain Boy 

or Girl assisted by the cabinet of ministers for the different departments and facilitators as 

House Master/Mistress. 

  Inter-House competitions will be organized and awards for the best house, for the 

performance in curricular and co-curricular activities throughout the year.  

 The School Head boy and the Head girl will also be nominated by the facilitators through 

an internal selection process. 

 There will be four houses with four different colours such as red blue green yellow. 

 The names of the houses and the logo will be designed by the students themselves, along 

with the motto for their respective houses. 

 We are sharing the list of students’ class wise and house wise attached with this circular. 

 

The positive and encouraging responses from our dynamic and enthusiastic learners have 

become a big source of inspiration and motivation for all of us as a team. Be it their 

participation in the virtual school assemblies, the ‘What if series’, their class presentations 

and projects, have made us all the more confident about the infinite potential which is just 

waiting to be groomed in the best possible manner. 

 With a huge sense of ownership exhibited both by the learners and the facilitators, we 

thus want to keep the momentum going. With the support of all of you dear parents we are 

rest assured that these shining stars of SVM are meant to brighten the galaxy in the times 

ahead. 

 

Regards 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

SVM. 


